
 MESSAGE from PRESIDENT CUCCINOTTO 

 

Union Yes!  Brothers and Sisters of Phoenix Metro Area Local we 
received notice today from Western Region Coordinator Omar 
Gonzalez that effective immediately, the excessing event set to impact 
thirty-one Clerk Craft employees has been cancelled.  Special thanks to 
Omar, Clerk Craft NBA JoAnn Gerhart, Executive Vice President Joseph 
Zamenick Jr., Clerk Craft Director Johnny Abril and all of our Clerk 
Craft Stewards for constant updates and support from the workroom 
floor.  Next up PSE Conversions and more bid jobs! 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

Joe Cuccinotto 

President PMAL 0093 




